Headteacher John Galvin

Petworth C of E Primary School

South Grove, Petworth, West Sussex, GU28 0EE

Tel: 01798 342369 **Fax:** 01798 343195

E-mail: offfice@petworth.w-sussex.sch.uk **Website:** www.petworth.w-sussex.sch.uk



Monday 20th September 2021

Dear Parent/Carers,

Boys School Memorial Service

This year all of Willow Class will attend the **Boys School Memorial in the London Road Cemetery on Wednesday 29th September at 11.00 am.** This will mark the anniversary of the sad event when 28 boys, together with their Headteacher and staff, were killed when the school was bombed on the 29th September 1942. Father Mark Gilbert will be leading a short service.

We will leave the school at 10.15am. Please can you ensure your child is wearing smart school uniform, there will be no P.E. that day, and that they have an outdoor coat as we will be walking to the London Road Cemetery whatever the weather.

If you would like to walk with us, we will be leaving school at 10.15am or you can join us at the Horsham Road Cemetery. It would be great to see you for the Boys Memorial Service. Should you wish for your child not to attend this memorial, please inform Mrs Carter or Mrs Trewin in our school office.

Yours sincerely

John Galvin Headteacher